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Monday - 9/13 - St. John Chrysostom, Bishop & Doctor 
                           of the Church 
   9:00 a.m. - Jim and Andrew Hopkins (May and Mark Sweany)  
Tuesday - 9/14 - The Exaltation of the Holy Cross  
   9:00 a.m. - Betty Baumgartner (Gordon & Roxanna Laubert) 
Wednesday - 9/15 - Our Lady of Sorrows (School Mass) 
   9:15 a.m. - Theodore Maslanka (Ed and Jane Hensley) 
Thursday - 9/16 - Sts. Cornelius, Pope 

 & Cyprian, Bishop, Martyrs   
   No Mass                 
Friday - 9/17- St. Robert Bellarmine, Bishop 

 & Doctor of the Church 
   9:00 a.m. - Veronica and Marc Schillig (Judy Wellin)  
Saturday - 9/18 - BVM  
   4:30 p.m. -  Anna and Titus Krempel 

 (Mary Ann Krempel-Snyder and Family)   
Sunday - 9/19 - TWENTY-FIFTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 
   8:00 a.m. - Carole Rini Ryjowski (David, Mary Lou, & Joanne) 
 10:30 a.m. - Agnes Peters (Doug and Erin Rohr) 

Flowers on the Altar – The flowers on the altar are in mem-
ory of Chuck and Fran Bush from Terry and Karen Cox and 
Tim Bush. 

September 4-5, 2021 
 

Weekly Budget                $  12,621.00  
 

Needy     $       592.00 
 

Reg. Collection                $    6,142.20  
Mail-in                 $    1,812.00 
On Line    $    1,055.00 
Total                                                         $    9,009.20 
 

Deficit                ($   3,611.80) 
 

Mass Attendance 351 - 4:30 - 90;  8:00 - 111; 10:30 - 150 

The Sanctuary Candle – is prayerfully lit in memory of El-
eanor Hamel from husband Jim. 

Saint Barbara Catholic Church 

Pastor:  Very Rev. Canon Matthew 'Maciej' Mankowski D.Min. 

School Principal:    Ally Alexsonshk 

Dir. Religious Education:       Amy Davis 

Youth Minister:                                     Amy Davis 
Church Secretary:       

Parish Council Chairperson:       Cindy Giltz 

Director of Music:                               Kevin Kutz 

Church Office:  Phone:  (330) 833-6898 
                                        Fax:      (330) 833-5164 
                                        E-mail: office@saintbarbaraparish.com 

St. Barbara School:     Phone:   (330) 833-9510 

               E-mail:  stbarbaraelem@youngstowndiocese.org 

 

Parish Office Hours:  
 

Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday, Friday  8:30 am - 4:30 pm 

(Closed Thursday) 

Bingo: Bingo: Bingo: Bingo: Wednesdays at 6:30 pm (PLC) 

SCHEDULE OF MASSES: 

     SATURDAY - 4:30 pm.  - SUNDAY - 8:00 am, 10:30 am 
     HOLYDAY VIGIL - 7:00 pm  -  HOLYDAY - 9 am & 7 pm 

WEEKDAY - Mon., Tues.,  Fri. 9:00 am   
Wed. (School Mass)  9:15 am 

RECONCILIATION - SATURDAY - 3:30 pm 

 

 

St. Barbara Parish Mission Statement  
 

   We, the Christian Community of Saint Barbara Parish are united 

in our solid Catholic Faith and tradition. We strive to live out our 

Baptismal Call through service to our members and God’s people. 
 

   Through support and education, we shall nurture spiritual 

growth, at all ages, while promoting a strong foundation for our 

values and beliefs. 
 

   Joyfully, we go forth, through the working of the Holy Spirit, to 

carry out the Mission of Jesus Christ. 

BAPTISM: Mandatory Baptism Preparation Sessions are held By Ap-
pointment.  
 

REGISTRATION: New families should register by phone or by coming 
to the      Rectory.  Every wage earner should make a real effort to sup-
port the parish with Christian generosity. 
 
 

RCIA: (Rite of Christian Initiation for Adults) - The RCIA is the ancient 
and currently renewed process for initiating adults into the Catholic 
Church.  It is for those desiring full membership through Baptism, Confir-
mation, and Eucharist.  We invite newcomers who are seeking member-
ship to join us!  Call the church office for information. 
 
 

MARRIAGE: Arrange six months in advance. 
 
 

MINISTRY OF CARE: For visits to shut-ins or the homebound, call:                              
Tess Simonetti-  (330) 832-0597                                                 
 
 

Bulletin Submissions: Bulletin submissions are due to the rec-
tory by Tuesday at noon.  Inserts should be sent in electronic 
form whenever possible. 
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Lectors - Saturday/Sunday 
    4:30 p.m. - 9/18 - P. Brockmeier 
    8:00 a.m. - 9/19 - K. Mitchell 
  10:30 a.m. - 9/19 - T. Baumgartner 
Sacristans - Saturday/Sunday 
    4:30 p.m. - 9/18 - S. Ziegelhofer 
    8:00 a.m. - 9/19 - T. Simonetti 
  10:30 a.m. - 9/19 - B. Fath 

Vocations: “Who do you say that I am?” The One who calls is the 
Messiah, the Son of the living God. Are you called to follow Him as 
a priest, deacon, brother or sister? Contact Father Scott Kopp at 
(330) 744-8451 or email: skopp@youngstowndiocese.org. 

Please remember  
to  support our  

advertisers.  They make   
our  bulletin possible.  

To the right is our 
 sponsor of the week.  
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Monthly Rosary: The Evangelization Committee will be praying the 
Rosary one half hour before Mass one Sunday per month.  
 

September 18 - 4:00 pm   —  October 17 - 7:30 am 
November 21 - 10:00 am 

Mass Intentions The Mass intention book is open through May 31, 2022. 
If you would like to schedule a Mass for a loved one, please call the rectory 
at (330) 833-6898 to get it scheduled.  

Food Pantry -  
St. Barbara Food Pantry will be held Thursday, September 
16th from 6:00-7:00 pm at the Parish Life Center.  

ATTENTION 200 CLUB SELLERS!! 
We are getting ready for the 2021-2022 (200 Club!) Our faithful 
sellers should have received a letter along  with the list of buyers 
and the number of tickets that you sold last year. If you cannot 
sell them this year, please call the office at (330) 833-6898 
ASAP.  
We truly appreciate your help more than you know. May 

God bless you immensely! 

 

St. Barbara Church  
is looking for a part time secretary! 

If you or someone you know would be interested in working 
in the parish rectory three days per week, please contact the 
office at (330) 833-6898 for details!   

SANCTA CLARA MONASTERY : The Poor Clares of Perpetual Adora-
tion Foundation of Canton will be celebrating their first Annual Gala on 
October 10, 2021 at Sancta Clara Monastery. 
This event promises to be a fun evening that will include a Mass, Live 
and Silent Auctions, and entertainment by Father Leo Patalinghug 
(EWTN cooking TV show host, podcaster and author of many theologi-
cal cookbooks). To buy tickets: call 330-996-4090, or visit 
www.bidpal.net/2021pcpacanton. Please support our beloved nuns! 

Parish School of Religion (PSR): Registration for PSR is currently 
underway!  Classes begin on Sunday, September 12 from 9:00-
10:15AM.  All students in Kindergarten through 8th Grade, who are not 
attending a Catholic school should participate in PSR.  Please call the 
parish office with any questions and to pick up registration paper-
work.  We are looking forward to supporting your children in their journey 
of faith! 

Youth Ministry: Is open to all students in Middle School (grades 6-8) 
and High School.  Weekly gatherings are on Sundays from 6-7:30PM in 
the Youth Ministry Room in the school basement.  A variety of activities 
and learning opportunities are planned for the upcoming school 
year!  Contact Amy Davis in the parish office with questions or if your 
child is interested in participating - (330) 833-6898 
or amy.davis@saintbarbaraparish.com 

25th, 40th, 50th and over Wedding Anniversary Celebration 
The Diocese of Youngstown is sponsoring a Wedding Anniversary Cele-
bration on Sunday, October 10th, 1:00 pm at the Basilica of St. John the 
Baptist in Canton, honoring couples observing their 25th, 40th, 50th, and 
over wedding anniversaries in 2021. 
The Wedding Anniversary Celebration will include Mass with the Most 
Reverend David J. Bonnar, Bishop of Youngstown, renewal of marriage 
vows and a personalized certificate for each couple. Following the Mass, 
there will be a reception for the couples and their families in the parish 
hall. You must make advanced reservations for this event by contacting 
your parish office and obtaining your pastor’s signature before Septem-
ber 15th.  

Keep your tax dollars from going to abortion! Go to 
www.NoTaxpayerAbortion.com.  

Father Brian Cline’s new address: 4940 Tuscarawas Street 
West , Canton, Ohio 44708 

Perry Helping Perry and Others Fundraiser 
Sunday, October 24, 2021 Perry Helping Perry will be holding a Brunch, 
Quarter Auction and Silent Auction at The Executive Event Center lo-
cated at 5211 West Tuscarawas Street, Canton to raise funds to be able 
to continue to help provide food, clothing, household items, school sup-
plies, Holiday gifts, etc. to individuals and families in need. We are net-
working with Domestic and Pregnancy Support Centers, United Way, 
Red Cross, Salvation Army, Veterans and Foster Care, Schools, and 
Nursing Home Facilities. We invite you to attend this fun day of food and 
fellowship and great prizes! Brunch begins at noon and the auctions at 
2:00. Any questions and tickets information, contact Nancy Weirich, 330-
685-7772.  

SANCTA  CLARA MONASTERY BREAD AND SOUP SALE 
The Poor Clare Nuns of Sancta Clara Monastery’s next bread and 
soup sale is on September 23rd, 24th, and 25th, 2021. Breads 
are: Parmesan, Raisin Walnut, Strawberry, Banana Nut, New 
York Cheesecake, and Breadsticks. Soups are: Wedding, Lentil, 
Tomato, Chicken Noodle, and Chili. Hours are from 10 am to 4 
pm. Pre-orders can be made by calling 330-492-1171 or website 
www.poorclares.org.  



St. Barbara School has an open position for  a PT custodian for after-
noons. This position would include: - General cleaning: Vacuuming, mop-
ping, sweeping, dusting of floors, hallways, bathrooms etc. - Able to use a 
floor scrubber. - Perform regular sanitation of classrooms/ equipment fol-
lowing COVID guidelines. - Emptying of trash. -  Able to lift and carry 50 
lbs. -  Responsible for opening/securing the premises at the start and end 
of shift.   -  Hire dependent upon passing a background check.  
Interested parties should call the school office at: 330-833-9510 

Stewardship:  “Whoever wishes to come after me must deny 
himself, take up his cross, and follow me.”  Mark 8:34 
 

Living a stewardship lifestyle means not only being responsible 
for my own life, but for the lives of others as well. We realize that 
our gifts are not intended for ourselves, rather they are meant to 
be shared with others. “Taking up my cross” means doing things 
when someone else needs me and not when it’s convenient for 
me. 
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“My daughter had an abortion…I don’t know what to do.” There is 
Hope and Healing available. For CONFIDENTIAL help, text or call Pro-
ject Rachel of Northeast Ohio at:  330-360-0430 or go to 
https://hopeafterabortionneo.weebly.com/. 

 Catholic Men’s Conference at St. Thomas HS on September 18, 
2021 - Bishop Bonnar has invited all of the men of our diocese to join 
him at our CMF conference on Saturday, September 18th at St. Thomas 
Aquinas high school.  

Social Club - St. Barbara’s Social Club will begin meeting again on 
Sunday September 29th at Overtimers Grill  on 2nd St. SE in Massillon 
at 5:00 pm. All are welcome to join us for dinner and fellowship. Anyone 
who would like to attend contact Bob & Mary Kring  with a reservation at 
330-833-9851. (We would like to get an estimated number to give the Restaurant.) 

RIGHT TO LIFE  OF STARK COUNTY   
ANNUAL “CELEBRATE LIFE DINNER” 

Save the date, Saturday, September 18, 2021 for our annual “Celebrate 
Life Dinner”. This year the dinner will be held at Saint Barbara Parish 
Life Center, 2813 Lincoln Way West, Massillon, Ohio. The speaker for 
the evening will be Emily Whiting from Doylestown, Ohio. Emily’s Theme 
and Topic will be: In The Image Of God He Created Them. Emily felt 
during the time she grew up that she was pro-life. She said that Life is a 
gift-Not a Given. From the time Emily and her husband were told their 
baby would not be healthy they embraced their pregnancy which over-
whelmed the office staff. They were advised by the doctor that they had 
to move quickly to do some testing because it would soon be illegal to 
terminate the pregnancy. Terminating the pregnancy was never a ques-
tion for Emily and her husband after learning their baby would be facing 
many malformations. Space will be limited because of social distancing 
and at the advice of the Massillon Health Department as we get closer to 
the event date. This year it was a board decision that we would not 
charge for our event. We will hold a silent auction of baskets made and 
donated by our board members. Baskets may include Golfing, Cleveland 
Indians, Chocolates, and Lottery Tickets to name a few. If you wish, you 
may bring diapers, wipes, or formula to be given to a Local Pregnancy 
Center. Please know that safety guidelines will be followed. Doors will 
open at 5:00 pm and dinner at 6:00 pm.  — Mail your reservations to: 
RIGHT TO LIFE OF STARK COUNTY, PO Box 8834, Canton, Ohio 
44711 OR by phone at 330-837-4227 OR email Mary at 
mak19812016@hotmail.com 

GLASSES FOUND: If you lost a pair of glasses, they are in the sacristy. 
Check with the sacristan after Mass or call the Rectory at 330-833-6898. 

MAGNIFICAT:  Mary, Queen of Heaven and Earth Chapter of 
Magnificat, a women’s ministry modeled after the Visitation, in-
vites you to a breakfast on Saturday, September 25th, at Walsh 
University, Barrette Center, 2020 East Maple Street, North Can-
ton, Ohio. Join us in a special time of fellowship and sharing. Erin 
Clark Riegle will be the guest speaker. 
Option 1: $22 Mail-in – Go to magnificatstark.weebly.com/mail-in-
reservation 
Option 2: $23 Online – Go to magnificatstark.weeblycom/online-
reservation 
Reservations cannot be accepted after September 18th.  Doors 
open at 8:30 a.m. with Breakfast at 9:00 a.m. There will be an 
optional Mass at 8:00 a.m. in Our Lady of Perpetual Help Chapel 
at Walsh University. For Further information call Joan Spieth at 
330-933-8778. 

Blessed One: Every Life Matters from Conception to Natural Death! 
Sunday, October 10, 2021 at 6:30 p.m. at St. Christine Church, 3165 S. 
Schenley Avenue, Youngstown, join us for a night of pro-life speakers 
including the Most Reverend David J. Bonnar, Bishop of Youngstown, 
Pastor Walter Moss author of Why I’m a Black Pro-Life Pastor, and Tia 
Ciferno, Director of the Bella Women’s Center, Warren. A reception and 
an expo of pro-life information to follow. Presented by Men & Women 
United for Life and the Diocese of Youngstown’s Office of Pro-Life, Mar-
riage and Family Life. Questions/Concerns: Contact 330-744-8451 ext. 
272 or dschmidt@youngstowndiocese.org. 

COME AND WELCOME 
FATHER MATTHEW MANKOWSKI  

We will be having cookies and donuts the weekend of September 
11-12, 2021 to welcome and meet Father Mankowski to our Saint 
Barbara Parish Family. Parish Council, Lectors, and Ushers will 
be hosting. 

Dear Faithful Patriotic Rosary Prayers: I will not be available on Saturday, 
Sept.11th for the Patriotic Rosary so I am encouraging you if you are able, 
to join St. Barbara’s Parishioners on Sept.18th at 4PM before the 4 :30 PM 
mass for their monthly rosary.  
God Bless You for your faithfullness,  Verla Lorenz  

This is the last week to purchase a St. 
Barbara garden flag. The flags are $25 
each and they come with the steak to hang 
them. A portion of the proceeds is donated 
to the school. All flag orders are due Sep-
tember 15th. Order your flags online 
at https://www.charityflags.net/st-barbara-
school  
 

These make great gifts for parishioners, 
school families, and alumni.   



Color Quantity     

Red       

Yellow       

Lavender/Purple       

  Total Number: Amount Due:   

Office Use Only: Date: Paid: 
 

 
 

Youth Ministry Mum Sale         
 

Prepare for the beautiful season of autumn by ordering your mum plants!   
Sales benefit the St. Barbara Youth Ministry Program. 

 
 � All colors come in an 8 ½” pot and cost $10 per plant. 
 �  Colors:   

� Red 
� Yellow 
� Lavender/Purple  

� Orders are due to the rectory with payment by Wednesday, September 15, 2021.  
� Mums will be available for pick-up the weekend of September 25-26 following  
     weekend Masses.   
� Please call Amy Davis (330) 833-6898 with any questions. 

 
Thank you! 

_ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _  
 

Order Form 
 

Print Name:  _______________________ Phone #   _______________ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

**Please Note:  Due to the availability of our supplier, they cannot guarantee the 

color that was ordered.  We have not had problems in the past; however, please 

note that in the event something becomes unavailable, the supplier with provide 

a color similar to what was ordered.** 
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Please support our advertisers! They make our bulletin possible! 

 

Saint Barbara 
School  

             

Phone 

330-833-9510 
  

 

Stark County Catholic Schools 

       2809 Lincoln Way NW 
Massillon, OH  

 

Jeff, Cathi and Tommy Heitger* and 

Frank Gadd III                 *Unlicensed Associate 

PLEASE! 

Support Our Advertisers  


